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Friday, 9th November 2007 
  
 
Dear Tim, 
 
RE: Modification Proposal 0165V - Change to Measurement 
Provisions Change Process 
 
E.ON UK supports implementation of this Proposal. We believe it will 
further the efficient implementation of the UNC by allowing Code parties to 
focus on potentially more material industry issues. We are pleased to see 
that this proposal includes provision for consultation of all relevant Users 
before the proposed changes to a NEA or NExA are implemented.  
 
For consistency and clarity, however, we would prefer to see written 
confirmation of acceptance by all relevant Users (as proposed for changes 
to Network Entry Provisions) for changes to the “Permitted Ranges”, rather 
than silence from Users being interpreted or deemed as acceptance.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Fairholme (by email) 
Trading Arrangements 
E.ON UK 

E.ON UK plc 
Westwood Way 
Westwood Business Park 
Coventry 
West Midlands 
CV4 8LG 
eon-uk.com 
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